
              

Dear Resident 

SAVE THE DATE: 9 November 2019 Market 
 

 

 Similar to last year we are having a market at Evergreen Broadacres again this year on the 9th of November 2019. 

 

 Please save the date and come and support us!  Please contact Heather or Kate should you know of someone who would 

 like to have a space at the market.   Also please remember our "White Elephant" table and get your Items ready.  Heather 

 and Kate would like to price Items beforehand so we ask that you coordinate with them what ever you have that you want  

 to donate.  I will make the small storeroom behind the elevator available to the Hospitality ladies for storing Items that have 

 been donated.  

 

 The Market will start setting up on the morning and will be open from 09:00 - 13:00.    

 We are planning a quiz night on the evening In the Club House as well.  This will start at 17:00.  That gives you time 

 To relax or watch some sport between 13:00 - 17:00.  Further communication about the quiz night will follow soon. 

  

 

 Warmest Regards 

 

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


